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July Birthdays 
 
  12th   Shannon Howard 
  18th   Molly Steenberg 
  18th   Deb Saska 
   
Birthday’s with an asterisk (*) 
indicates out of town members.  
Have we missed your birthday? If 
so, please email Molly at 
molly.steenberg@att.net to update 
our roster.   

A Word From Our President 
 

Hello LSQG Members,  
 
I hope all of you had a Happy 4th of July with friends and family. 
 
We held a very important vote at the June meeting and I am very happy 
to report that we are going to host a 2020 Quilts by the Lake Quilt 
Show.  The dates of the show will be September 18th & 19th, 2020.  
Kathy Shaw graciously offered to head the quilt show committee.  
Kathy has led two quilt shows while living in the southeastern part of 
the state.  I’m excited to hear her ideas and plans for our show.  I will be 
reaching out to past committee leads in the next week or two to get all 
the leads in place. 
 
Get busy making your quilts to display and also make plans to 
participate in the 2020 show!  
 
May your bobbin always be full! 
 
Yours truly, 
Angie  July Calendar 

 
  4th  Fourth of July 
  8th  Guild Meeting 
 
 

SEW DAY  
 

Mark your calendars now for 
our August 17th Sew Day at 
the Bynum Community Center 
from 9 am to 3 pm.  Please 
plan to join us!   

DON’T FORGET YOUR 
NAME TAG! 

Guild Photo Directory 
                           
         Another reminder  
                    that Angie Dempsey  
                    will be taking  
                    member pictures at 
the meeting for our member 
directory!  If you have a photo 
you would rather her use, get with 
her and she can tell you in what 
format she needs it emailed to 
her.     
 

Let’s welcome our new members! 
 

Sharon Emann  
We are so happy that you have joined us! 

 
 

Vicky Morr i son 
We are glad to have you back! 

3 
BIRTH 
DAYS 

Opportunity Quilt Update 
 
For those of you who are on the 
opportunity quilt committee, there 
will be a brief meeting at 5:45, 
prior to the guild meeting on July 
8th.  We will be discussing a 
schedule to work on the quilt. 
 
If you are on this committee, 
please make every effort to attend.   

 
 
 
 

Our L ick  Ski l le t  Qu il t  
Gui ld’ s  
2020 

Quil ts  by the  Lake 
Quil t  Show  

 
September 18th & 19th 
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Refreshment List   
 
July 
 
Morgan Godwin 
Mary Kirby 
Dodie Morgan 
 
 
August 
 
Deb Saska 
Nancy Whitley 
Sharon Lamberth 
 
**The refreshment 
sheet is available at the 
sign in table at each 
meeting.**  
 

Calendar of Upcoming Guild Events 
 
August 12th – Guild Meeting, Program given by Kathy Shaw 
 
August 17th -  Sew Day @ Bynum Community Center 
 
September 9th – Guild Meeting, Trash or Treasure Activity 
 
September 19th-22nd Quilt Show & Retreat, Jacksonville, FL 
 

Upcoming Quilt Show & Expos 
 
July 
 
  25-29 QuiltFest 2019 
 Sponsored by Tennessee Quilts 
 114 Boone Street 
 Jonesborough, TN 
 www.tennesseequilts.com 
 
August 
 
  14-17   Old Man River Quilt Fest 
 Vicksburg Convention Center 
 1600 Mulberry Street 
 Vicksburg, MS 
 oldmanriverquiltfest.com 
 
If you know of any quilt shows or expos that 
you think others would like to know about, 
please let us know! 
  

Community Service Update 

At the June meeting, Mary Simmons gave 
an update on our community service 
quilts for Diversicare or Oxford.  

We are at the halfway mark on our goal 
of 50 quilts that are completed.  Quilt 
labels were ordered to go on the backs of 
each quilt with the Lick Skillet logo.  
Mary will have these labels at the meeting 
to distribute so they can be sewn on the 
backs.   

Mark your calendars to come to the 
August 17th Sew Day at the Bynum 
Community Center.  We are hoping to 
have all of the quilts finished by the end 
of September.   

Remember, the size is roughly 45x45 and 
needs a flannel back.  They need to be 
pieced and quilted to last through regular 
use.   

July Program 
 
Instead of a program for July, will be 
having a game night. We will be having 
several different games for a really fun 
night.  Prizes will be given to the winners.   
 

LSQG Food Drive 
 
Thanks to those of you who have already contributed items for our 
food drive to support the Center of Concern.  We have this month to 
contribute as well.  We only collected 30 pounds in June and hope to 
have a large amount turned in at this month’s meeting.  Please try to 
bring any items such as the ones listed below.  Just one single item is 
a help! 
Any items will be great, but high protein, low sodium, items go a long 
way!  Here are some ideas: 
 
canned or dried beans (pinto, navy) 
peanut butter 
rolled oats 
canned tuna or chicken, in water 
soups or canned stews  
canned vegetables and fruit 
olive or canola oil 
honey 
pasta and rice 
pasta sauce 
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Row Robin 
 
The decision was made by those who were interested in  
participating in this project to do the Row Robin this year.   
There were ten members who have committed to participate  
in this challenge.  We are anxious to see the end result of  
each team’s quilt!   
 
 

Thanks to Kathy Shaw for creating this fun Word Search Puzzle for us 
to do! 

Executive Board Meeting 
Update 

 
During the Executive Board 
meeting, held in May, the following 
items were discussed and voted on: 
 

Members who make 
donation quilts for the 
community service project 
will be eligible for a prize at 
the end of 2019.  For each 
quilt made, the member will 
be given two tickets for the 
drawing, one for who pieces 
the quilt and one for the 
quilter.  

 
The homeless children 
Christmas project will be 
zipper bags like the ones 
made last year. 

 
The Opportunity Quilt 
drawing will be held at the 
December Christmas Party 
with the proceeds going into 
the guild fund to help with 
community service 
expenses. 

 
The guild will have a booth 
at Oxfordfest 2019 to sell 
opportunity quilt tickets. 

Your Thoughts and Ideas? 
 
Thanks to those of you who submitted 
the great websites for the June 
newsletter!   
 
Let’s have some fun with this request!  
Think about names of quilt blocks. Send 
Anita (by text or email) the quilt block 
name you think fits you and tell why! 
 
These will be put in the September 
newsletter!  Who submitted it won’t be 
revealed, only the fun remarks made 
about the block and the quilter! 
 



Volume 7, Issue 7                                                       Page 4                                                                       July 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quilting Quiz 
  

1. What is the name of the oldest known quilt?   
 

a. Barista  
b. Christian 
c. Tristan 
d. Egypt’s Pharoah 

 
2. Where is the self-titled quilt capital of the world? 

 
a. Naples, FL 
b. Paducah, KY 
c. Juno, AK 
d. Anaheim, CA 

 
3. What does the “hand” of a fabric mean? 

 
a. Flexibility 
b. Suppleness 
c. Grip 

 
4. What quilt pattern commemorates the founding  
  of New Orleans in 1718? 
 

a. LeMoyne Star 
b. Ohio Star 
c. Pinwheel 

 
5. If someone uses your fabric scissors to cut something  
       other than fabric, what would you use to sharpen them? 
 

a. Knife Sharpener 
b. Wool 
c. Sandpaper 

CLASSIFIED ADS  
 
Brenda Mayfield - Bob Mayfield will be taking 
orders for quilt ladders at the July meeting.  
Prices will be announced at the meeting.  If you 
are interested in placing orders, see him or 
Brenda.  
 
Karen Canevaro - Please save all plastic tops 
from bottles, jars, and aerosol cans, and even 
snap-on lids.  Bring any size or color as long as it 
is plastic (no metal).  I will collect them at the 
next three guild meetings and then assess whether 
it is enough.  This is for a joint art project which 
I'm designing with my granddaughter.  
 
 
 
If you have wanted to buy or sell 
quilting/crafting related items, please submit 
your information for the classified ads prior to 
the first of each month.  Send info to Anita 
Fountain, alfount@ yahoo.com 
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2019 Executive Board 
 
President                   Angie Fortner 
 
Vice-President          Jinnia Flynn  
 
Secretary                   Mary Kirby 
 
Treasurer                   Dodie Morgan 
 
Members At Large    Carolyn Davis 
        Brenda Mayfield 
                                 

Lick Skillet Quilt Guild 
 
Our Mission:  To promote an appreciation of the art of quilting, to share 
knowledge about quilts and quilting, and to perform community service 
projects.   
 
The Guild is a non-profit organization open to anyone interested in quilts or 
quilting.  Monthly meetings are 5:30 p.m. on the second Monday of each 
month at the Oxford Civic Center, 401 McCullars Lane, Oxford, Alabama 
36203.  Guests are welcome.  Annual dues are $25 for regular members, $20 
for members over 65 and $15 for members under 18, renewable in January of 
each year. 
 
Address/phone/email changes, contact:  Molly Steenberg at 256-282-7241 or 
email: molly.steenberg@att.net 
 
Find us online at www.lickskilletquiltguild.com or www.facebook.com/ 
/#!/groups/455735277826951 or email lickskilletquiltguild@yahoo.com  
 
Articles/ads/guild info to the Newsletter are welcome and is due no later than 
the third Monday of each month Must be submitted with your name and phone 
number and sent in text files or hard copy by email to Anita Fountain at 
alfount@yahoo.com. 
 

2019 Committee Chairpersons 
 
Membership   Molly Steenberg 
 
Hospitality  Joan Hayden 
   Lynda Newman 
 
Community Service  Mary Simmons 
 
Newsletter/Website/PR Anita Fountain 
 
Photographer   Valera Johnson 
 
Historian   Carolyn Davis 
 
Quilt Show Chair  Kathy Shaw 
                                 

Trivia Question answers: 
 
1.     c - Tristan 
2.     b – Paducah, KY 
3.     b - Suppleness 
4.     c – Pinwheel 
5.     a or c – Knife sharpener or sandpaper 
 


